
EASTLAKE WOODLANDS  --  CONDO VII 
June 22, 2020 

 

Fellow Residents: 

We all agree that recycling is important for our environment and Condo VII Board 
of Directors support this effort 100%.  We currently pay over $100/month for our 
recycling bins.  Over the past several months our bins have been filled with many 
inappropriate recycling materials.  We CANNOT put our recycles in plastic trash 
bags, caps on bottles, pizza boxes, Styrofoam take-out containers, as well as other 
non-recycle materials.  When in doubt, throw it out ! 

When our bins get to the recycle facility, the sorters and equipment cannot handle 
the trash and so the whole bin is not recycled.  This is a waste of effort, time and 
money.  We believe our community wants to support the environment and maybe 
are unclear on the items and disposal process. 

To keep everyone up to speed, please remember to check the information posted 
on our bulletin boards, email blasts and website so we all are well informed on 
recycling. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

Diana,  Carole,  Susan,  Jeanne ,  Al 

 

 


